
Closure of Streets to Ordinary Vehichular Traffic
PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that 
consideration will be given by the Queenstown Lakes District Council under delegated authority, 
to the closure of the following roads to ordinary vehicular traffic for the purpose of holding the 
Motatapu Event 2023:

ROADS TO BE CLOSED

Name of Road Start End

Friday 3 March 2023

Nairn Street and Ford Street, Arrowtown* 15.00 21.00

Saturday 4 March 2023

Motatapu Road, Glendhu Bay 05.00 12.00

Nairn Street and Ford Street, Arrowtown 06.30 19.30

Macetown Track, Arrowtown 07.15 20.00

Lower Buckingham Street, Arrowtown 07.15 13.00

Tobin’s Track, Arrowtown 09.00 20.00

Glencoe Road, Crown Terrace 09.00 15.00

* Residents access permitted, no on street parking

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of 
an authorised permit to use the roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.

Those who have any concerns regarding the above closures, please contact Madhulika Puri at QLDC 
on 03 450 0348 or by email madhulika.puri@qldc.govt.nz before 5.00pm on 1 December 2022. 
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